
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mr Richard Allen 
Lead Member of the Examining Authority  

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

London Borough of Havering (20025659) – Response to Savills on behalf of Gardens 
of Peace Representation REP5-066 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on REP5-066. 

LB Havering notes that following a review of REP4-020 submitted by the Applicant at 
Deadline 4, Savils have indicated that they are now satisfied that there will be no overlap 
of the easement width and the land identified for burial use. 

It is understood from REP5-066 that this matter and a number of other matters will form 
part of a Heads of Terms between Gardens of Peace and the Applicant. Once this has 
been finalised, Havering will be on a position to accept that the scheme is in compliance 
with LDF policies CP8 and DC27.   

This will be reflected in the final Statement of Common Ground between the Applicant and 
LB Havering to be submitted by the Applicant at Deadline 7.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

Daniel Douglas,  
Team Leader Transport Planning 

Daniel Douglas 
Team Leader Transport Planning  
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